SAMPLE LETTER (Please use your official letterhead)


Dear Representative:

The (Town of, Village of, or City of_____) is writing today in support of S554/A424 to create the Safe Water Infrastructure Action Program known as SWAP.

We greatly appreciate your support as a sponsor on this important legislation.  As you know, insufficient operation and maintenance (O&M) funding is a major contributor to our infrastructure issues.  Years of unavoidable differing maintenance of critical infrastructure due to insufficient savings and inability to apply for government funding are just some of the reasons that have led to insufficient O&M funding.

This annual SWAP allotment will afford us the opportunity to perform maintenance and/or replacement activities, which can be performed by our municipal staff.  The long-term sustainability of our systems would improve through the increased operation and maintenance funding and rates could stabilize and remain affordable.

We applaud you for understanding the needs of our communities and stepping up to support a dedicated funding program to distribute funds annually to ensure the integrity and reliance of municipal water, sewer and storm water infrastructure.  

